
VPAA Webex 
Wednesday, May 13, 2020 @ 3:00 p.m. 
Welcome- Dr. Kathryn Hornsby 
Goal and Rick Perkins:  Will be looking at a creative and cost effective way to celebrate.  Will not be held 
at a hotel in August. Should help regarding budget cuts. 
Aviation: Webex with program directors and VPAAs (if they wish) tomorrow at 11:00 a.m. to discuss 
opening of programs and limited labs. 
  
1. GVTC Update- Robert Keown/Pam Warren 

Robert: Meeting with POCs tomorrow morning. 
Pam: continue to work on Respondus. No new news.  
Working with ITDR on reports. Update grades every week. 
June 1 – start date for new round of OER courses. 
 

2. Update on Dual Enrollment – Mark Peevey 
Reviewed PowerPoint relevant to HB444 which was forwarded to VPAA list serve. 

• SB2 pathway students can finish their programs. 
• Funding:  When students go past the 30 hours, colleges can (not mandated) charge tuition, 

fees, and books just like you would other students.  Can be prorated. Students can self-pay 
for 9th graders or over 30 hour cap. 

• Multiple funding sources for students. 
• Students can retroactively qualify for funds if they take entrance tests before end of 

December 2020. 
• New Dual Enrollment form rolling out Monday.  Will allow for 30 hour cap to be tracked.  

Can be used for 1 year. 
 

3.      Program Updates 
-          Law Enforcement- Jason Strickland: Shared update from Commissioner that there is no 

mandate to shorten programs. 
 

3. Other Questions- All 
 
Adjourned at 3:21 p.m. 

 


